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Messages: Next Week:

● Year 6 parents - please keep up-to-date with the secondary
schools open events:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/y6-secondary-school-transition-even
ts/

● If you didn’t make it to the Y6 meeting last week, you can view the
slides here: https://greentopschool.co.uk/y6-parents-meeting/

● It would be great to see you at our Macmillan Coffee Morning on
Friday. We would also greatly accept donations of buns and cake.
https://greentopschool.co.uk/macmillan-coffee-morning-friday-29
th-september/

This week:

Monday - Staff Day 2 - school closed

Wednesday - Nursery off site visit

Friday - Macmillan Coffee Morning - 8:30 in the hall

Autumn 1 diary dates:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/diary-dates-for-autumn-1/

Attendance shout outs: Beautiful Work: Blog of the week:

Our attendance winners for last week were:

Crew Overson with 99%

Well done - great work!!

I was very excited to see our reception
children engaged in their phonics learning!

Have you seen their blog post?

https://greentopschool.co.uk/reception-hoo
king-into-phonics/
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Expedition: Character Growth (Crew):

Y3/4: This week in expedition, Year 3/4 have continued to develop their
knowledge of Romans and their inventions. We have moved on from
looking at roads to the invention of aqueducts. We also enjoyed our field
trip to Murton Park where we spent the day in a Roman fort reenacting
marching and battle tactics!

Y5/6: This week has seen us delve deeper into our Geography case study
to discover more about South America and the country of Brazil. We
looked at Brazil’s human and physical characteristics to understand why
certain places were more populated than others. We came to the
conclusion that the rainforest biome had a heavy influence on this.

Y3/4: This week in crew, Year 3/4 have really focused on their handwriting
during academic crew. We are working so hard to develop our writing by
ensuring we are using the correct joins. This will have a great impact on all
of our future writing which links nicely to our ‘Quality and Craftsmanship'
character trait.

Y5/6: This week, we used academic crew to shine a spotlight on the start
we have made to Accelerated Reader. We scrutinised our data to check
that we are reading the correct levelled books, are reading regularly and
our quiz scores were as close to 85% as possible. By doing this, we realised
we had made an excellent start, so we made pledges to make sure we
continued to be awesome.

Message from ‘The Friend’s of GT’: Our next coffee morning/afternoon: Weekly lunch menus:

We are looking forward to sharing our 23/24
plans with you soon!

Our autumn disco will take place on
Thursday 2nd November.

Summer Menu

DINNER MENUS wc 17 April 2023.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PI8LfVpqG_JHgL7M66O7dnFlT6xCY7lC/view?usp=sharing
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Communication Sunset Clubs

Phase Leader email addresses:

EYFS - Miss Carter - eyfs@greentopschool.org

KS1 - Mrs Shaw - ks1@greentopschool.org

Y3/4 - Miss Knowles - y3-4@greentopschool.org

Y5/6 - Mr Mumby - y5-6@greentopschool.org

In the first instance please speak to crew leader
or class teacher.

Should you wish to access our sunset club you
can book by contacting Mrs Dewsnap:
sunset@greentopschool.org .

Please include the following details: name,
teacher, any allergies/dietary requirements,
days required and a Contact number.

Sunset club runs from 4pm to 5:30pm daily at £5
per day which should be paid in advance via
ParentPay.

If you no longer need your child’s place at a club,
please let the office know so we can offer the
place to another child.

If you don’t attend a club for three weeks, we will
contact you and give your child’s place to
someone else.

We have waiting lists for clubs so we really
appreciate your support with this!
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